The Williamsburg Library Board of Trustees met on July 21, 2025.   Trustees present were Heitmann, Wichmann, Kraushaar, Nuehring, Hall, Dacey, Claypool and Mensen.   Also present was Briana White, library director and Anne Zalenski, city council member.

Meeting called to order by President Kraushaar.  

Motion by Nuehring, seconded by Hall to approve agenda.  Motion carried

Motion by Wichmann seconded by Nuehring to approve board meeting minutes as amended.   Motion carried.

Steve Hanson, member of the Williamsburg Library Foundation, along with member Todd Shaull, was present to discuss the foundation.  The foundation would like to work with the library and the community on joint programs and projects for the library.  Dacey indicated a willingness to act as a liaison between the board and the foundation.  

No reports from the policy, personnel or budget/building committees.  

The library director discussed the need to update the library computers from Windows 10 to Windows 11 at a cost of approximately $10,912.  She will contact the city to ascertain if the library can move funds from non-used budget funds to cover these costs and will report back to the board.

Election of officers:
  President - Dacey
  Vice President – Neuhring
  Secretary – Heitmann

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Kathryn Heitmann, Secretary
